
P h y s i c a l  T h e r a p y

Have you had a 
Stroke and now have 

trouble walking?



In the Department of Physical Therapy, 

we are currently studying walking in 

people who have had a stroke.

The study consists of a series of 

evaluations and up to 36 training sessions.

Who is eligible 
for the study? 

We are looking 

for individuals 

30 - 80 years old 

who meet the 

following criteria:

	 • Have had 

	 	 one stroke

	 • Weakness on one side

	 • Can walk without assistance 

		  from another person

	 • Can walk on a treadmill

	 • Do not take insulin for the 

		  control of diabetes

	 • Have no uncontrolled heart problems



What is involved?

If you are eligible 

and want to 

participate, the 

study includes:

	 • Detailed clinical evaluations

	 • State of the art walking training

 
All training is provided free 

of charge and compensation will 
be provided for participation 

in evaluation sessions

How can I get more information?

If you have questions, or are interested 

in participating, please contact Leigh 

Shrewsbury at 302-831-4615 or 

UDPTResearch@udel.edu.



060 McKinly Lab 
Newark, DE 19716 

302.831.4615 phone 
302.831.4291 fax

www.udel.edu/PT/Research/fastFES
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